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The City of The Dalles is providing this Addendum to clarify or confirm certain provisions of the 

Invitation to Bid for Project No. 2025-002. This Addendum is based (in part) on questions 

raised during the solicitation process. None of these responses have resulted in any 

amendments to the existing solicitation or form of contract.  

1. Question: To be considered for award, under Section B(5)(e) the bid shall include “all 
other information or evidence sufficient for the Agency to determine bidder’s 
responsibility as outlined in this solicitation’s Section H.” How does the City want the 
questions in Section H to be answered so that the contractors are responding 
appropriately? 

 
Answer: Bidders shall provide this information in their cover letter or on a separate 
attachment with their bid. This information should be; two projects of similar scope 
with references and contact information, statement of qualifications including 
personnel and equipment available for the project, bidders CCB number and 
statement that attests that the bidder has complied with the Oregon tax laws.  
 

 
Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0250, you are not required to provide written acknowledgment of this 
addendum’s receipt when you submit your bid.  
 

           
 

 
Todd Stephens,  
Project Engineer 


